
Dear David, 
 

Thank you for consulting with Staffordshire County Council’s Historic 
Environment Team with regards to the Denstone Neighbourhood Plan - 

Regulation 16 Consultation. I have reviewed the response provided to our 
comments on the Regulation 14 Consultation (dated 30/6/23) and in 

general I am satisfied with the justifications and reasoning provided, and 
welcome the additional information included regarding historic 

farmsteads. No further comments.  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or queries, 
 

Best wishes, 
 

Shane  

 

 

Shane Kelleher MCIfA| County Archaeologist 

Environment & Countryside – Environmental Advice    

Office: 1 Staffordshire Place, Stafford, ST16 2LP 
:  

 
 

: www.staffordshire.gov.uk 

 




